
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

Lieutenant Craig Kimble 
Lieutenant Kimble started his law enforcement 
career in 2000 as a Police Officer with the Lantana 
Police Department and with the Sarasota County 
Sheriff’s Office in 2002. 

Lieutenant Kimble joined the Division of 
Investigative & Forensic Services, Bureau of 
Insurance Fraud, in June of 2004. During his 
tenure with DFIS, Lieutenant Kimble has served 
as lead detective, certified fraud examiner, 
interviewer, interrogator, adjunct instructor, and 
field training coordinator. 

Lieutenant Kimble received his Bachelor's degree 
in Criminal Justice from Seton Hall University as 
well as attended Broward Community College 
and Palm Beach Community College, where he 
received all of his Instructor Courses and LEO 
certifications. 

Congratulations Lieutenant Kimble, you will 
be greatly missed. 

DIFS thanks Lieutenant Kimble 
for his dedication and efforts in 
the fight against Fraud, arson, 

and misuse of state funds. 


